
St Paul’s Music Supporters Group Report – August 2017 

General Meeting held 7th August 2017 

Several ensembles will perform during the school fair. 

Preparations are now underway for the Junior School concert to be held on 10th September in the 
Walker Centre. MSG will provide refreshments and hold a raffle. 

SPS Fest is expanding to 3 days this year (4-6th October) with more mini performances being held 
around school during the day, culminating in the main event on Friday evening. MSG are providing 
prizes for both solo/duo and band categories. MSG will run a bbq on Friday 6th. 

Senior ensemble music concert will be held on Friday 13th October this will be a new format taking 
place in the Walker Centre. Attendees will sit at tables and BYO food. MSG to provide a bar, soft 
drinks and snacks. 

Karen Mellor 

MSG President 

Next meeting Monday 4th September 2017 

 

 

   
 
 
 

 

 

 


